
Sr. No. Name Of The Students Year Achievements 
 

1 AVISHKAR KOKATE 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

2 AKASH KADAM 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

3 CHAITALI PATKAR 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

4 DIPAK AHER 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

5 GANESH ARGADE 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

6 GAYTRI JADHAV 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

7 GAYTRI NAGARE 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

8 GIRISH SHIRSATH 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

9 GOVIND PAWAR 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

10 HARSHAL MALI 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

11 JAHNAVI BARIA 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

12 JAYESH PAGAR 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

13 LOKESH JAGTAP 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

14 MAHESH SANAP 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

15 MAYUR RAJPUT 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

16 MEGHA DEORE 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

17 NIKHIL CHAVAN 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

18 PAWAR GHAME 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

19 PIYUSH PATIL 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

20 PIYUSH SHIMPI 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

21 RAHUL DHONNAR 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

22 ROSHAN PAWAR 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

23 RUSHIKESH PAWAR 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 



 

oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

24 RUTESH GARUD 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

25 SAGAR PARHAD 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

25 SAURABH JADHAV 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

27 SHEKHAR JADHAV 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

28 SHUBHAM GHAYTADKAR 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

29 SIDHARATH SHIRSATH 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

30 SNEHA KALE 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

31 SUMIT PATIL 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

32 SUYASH RANE 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

33 SWARAJ DESHMUKH 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

34 TANISHA KADU 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

35 TEJASWINI AHER 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

36 TEJASWINI PAWAR 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

37 UMESH BHADANE 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

38 VAIBHAV GOSAVI 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

39 YAMINI PAWAR 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 

40 YASH MAHAJAN 2022-23 has successfully completed practical and industry 
oriented training of Java  Workshop. 


